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1. Youth Advisory Committee  
May 1, 2025 

 
Update 
The Youth Advisory Committee had a presentation on the Community Development 
Framework. Youth learned about the various levels of support that are provided to 
community members and groups for events and activities within the City. A great 
example given was about the upcoming Re-imagine Central Park and how the 
community and City worked together on this project. 
 
The committee also heard from Recreation and Culture about the changes to the fees 
and charges framework. The youth participated in the same interactive activity around 
the benefits based continuum as Council did. They shared some great perspective and 
had the chance to contribute to the larger report. 
 
The Youth Advisory Committee will participate in Spruce Up Spruce Grove 
 
Finally, you can look for them and their booth at the Canada Day festivities! 
 
Emerging Issues 
None 

 
 


